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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 8:37 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Message from "RNP0026735510A7"
Attachments: 201811150844.pdf

Mai, 
 
 Please process an Resolution to remove this assessment because the letter was sent in error. This was not a DSI 
action!!! This was a snow letter sent by OTC that was done in Amanda development. Please let me know.   
 
 
Steve Magner 
Code Enforcement Manager 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1928 
F: 651-266-1919 
steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Magner, Steve [mailto:steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 8:44 AM 
To: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Message from "RNP0026735510A7" 
 
This E-mail was sent from "RNP0026735510A7" (Aficio MP C3002). 
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